Via: email – cpsc@london.ca

I plan on attending the August 15th, Public Participation Meeting, in person, regarding Fireworks By-Law OW-11 Amendments.

I wish to speak and to be available to answer questions. I did attend the last meeting, via Zoom, but was not afforded the opportunity to speak.

I have attached a copy of our letter of June 1st submitted for the CPSC meeting, with one addition. I also attach a cover letter and petition in favour of Consumer Fireworks and against a ban of this legal product. The original is available and will be part of my August 15th presentation.

I ask that you kindly confirm receipt of this email and the attachments as well as confirm that I will be listed as a delegate August 15th.

Yours truly,

Patricia Toal for,

Victor R. Anber